Affordable energy efficient homes development

The PC is continuing to work with the Planning Authorities, Hastoe (Developer) and with local
landowners on this project. There is no agreed site yet. Once we have progressed to the
point in which a planning application is to be submitted, we will then start to negotiate with
the Local Authority about the local connection criteria for letting the homes. Our intent is
that priority is given to those with a strong connection to Dunsford. However, if you want to
apply for one of the new homes, you will still need to be on the housing register through
Devon Home Choice, regardless of your strength of connection. To apply visit How it works |
Devon Home Choice So you don’t miss out on a home it is important that you keep your
contact details up to date and renew your application every 12 months. It is important to do
this to avoid your application being cancelled.
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